
Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has been wonderful to see your children back in school. They have come straight back                
into our Denbigh routines.  

They have behaved beautifully and have been focussed during lesson times. 

There are a few pieces of information I need to update you with: 

SCHOOL ENTRY/EXIT  

- Thank you so much for parking at ALDI/LABOUR Club. The School Street scheme, run              
by the council, has made access to our school safer for our children. 

- Please maintain a ​2m ​SOCIAL DISTANCE while waiting on Denbigh Avenue at the             
start and end of the day. 

- Please ​WEAR A MASK ​ on Denbigh Avenue and on entry to school.  
- COVID HAS NOT DISAPPEARED. We need to maintain social distance to avoid            

transmission. We don’t want to go back to remote learning in a lockdown situation. 
- PLEASE DO NOT SMOKE near the school gates, passive smoking is dangerous to             

other adults and children. 
- NO DOGS ​are allowed on school premises at all. 

EASTER EVENTS 

As usual, we will hold our Family Easter Egg Competition. Eggs are to be brought into school                 
by your child on ​THURSDAY 25TH MARCH and they will be returned HOME on ​FRIDAY 26TH                
MARCH. 

This is an optional fun activity for you and your children. 

There will be a winner judged for each class. 

Mrs Bird is going to write to you about other Easter activities coming up.  

 

 



 

DOJO/SEESAW 

At the moment we are using DOJO/SEESAW for parent/teacher communication. 

- Now children are in school teachers will only be able to respond to you in office                
hours between 8:30am and 5pm. 

- Teachers will not respond to you during the evenings. They too have homes and              
families to go to, after a very busy hard working day. 

- From 26/03/2021 this method of direct communication with teachers will be           
diasabled. 

- In the Summer term, we will revert to pre-lockdown communication methods. If            
parents and carers would like to speak to their child’s teacher, they will need to               
make an appointment via telephone or by emailing the school office.  

- Teachers will be unable to see you first thing in the morning as they are teaching, but                 
will be happy to speak to you via telephone conversation at the end of the school                
day. 

Thank you so much for your cooperation with these matters. 

Yours sincerely, 

  
Headteacher 


